
Dear Community Garden Participants, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we continue to grow and nurture our church 

community garden, your feedback is invaluable to us. 

We would love to hear your thoughts on your experience in the garden this year. Please consider 

sharing your insights on: 

• Your overall satisfaction with the garden 

• Suggestions for improvement 

• Any challenges you faced 

• Ideas for future projects or events 

Your feedback will help us create a more enriching environment for everyone involved. Please 

reply by [insert deadline] either through email or by dropping off a written note at the church 

office. 

Thank you for your dedication to our community garden! 

God bless, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


